REGISTRATION

Saturday, August 26th marked the beginning of the
2017-2018 school year as the new cadets arrived to register
for classes, get sized for parade coats, class pants, hats, and
shoes, and to get supplied with all the necessities for the
academic and military endeavors that will fill their days
here. New cadets were greeted by the faculty who spent the
weekend assisting with all aspects of welcoming and
outfitting cadets. A mix of anticipation, excitement, and
nervousness were evident on the new cadets’ faces while
parents beamed with pride as they beheld their newly
uniformed sons. The CMA Cadre (Junior and Senior cadets
serving as Chain of Command leaders) then helped these
new cadets move into their rooms. Returning cadets arrived
on Sunday to gather supplies and enjoyed reuniting with
fellow returning cadets after a summer apart.

New cadet William
Trenor (Greenville,
South Carolina) and
his mother, show their
excitement for the
new school year to
come!

New Cadets embark on their journey at Camden Militar
Academy, starting with receiving their new supplies in the
White Field House. New Cadets go through a series of

fitting for new clothes, trying on new shoes, collecting nan
tags, belts, and other supplies for the upcoming year.
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